
Brian, Kristine, Analise & Josiah Toone  

and Abigail Kawell to Nicaragua 

December 29
th

 to January 11
th 

Join us in praying for the work of Nuevas Esperanzas in 

Nicaragua and the Toone family trip.   

Please pray… 

• That the water program would continue to develop to 

bring clean water to the communities 

• That the church would unify in the water project, but 

also draw people to Christ, the Living Water 

• That the coffee refugees would continue to develop 

their new lives and community 

• That God would direct our time to be a blessing to the 

Nicaraguans and the local missionaries 

 

For all the updates, visit:  

www.ToonesAlive.com/blog/family 

 


